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November 14, 2012

Dear Valued Hochiki America Customer,

Due to the lack of availability of electronic components, Hochiki America will be discontinuing the SOM,
R2M, and FRCME-4 modules effective immediately. We will still be able to provide equivalent
replacements through our next generation modules, the SOM-A Series, R2ML& R2MH Series, and
FRCMA Series.

Replacement Model Chart
Old Model New Models
SOM SOM-A, SOM-AI
R2M R2ML, R2ML-I, R2MH, R2MH-I
FRCME-4 FRCMA, FRCMA-I

Since their official launch in 2011, Hochiki America has experienced great success and feedback from the
release of these modules. These new modules have added standard features and specifications, and are
fully supported by 9th Edition panels.

Please contact your Regional Manager or Customer Service Representative for ordering and additional
details.

Hochiki America greatly appreciates your continued support of our products. We hope to continue the
relationship with many years to come.

Sincerely,

Loren Leimer
Vice President of Engineering
Hochiki America Corporation


